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MAJOR SPONSOR
 

We are pleased to announce that Bupa Dental have come on board as our 
Major Sponsor.

We greatly appreciate Bupa Dental’s involvement in the 2016 AGFR 
Tournament  and without their support in particular and the support of our 
other hole sponsors  we would not be in a position to  achieve our  goal to 
raise $20,000  for the Neo Natal Intensive care unit and the Kids for Cancer 
Unit at the John Hunter Hospital in Newcastle so we can purchase  lights to 
assist Jaundiced babies plus assisting in the refurbishment of the Oncology 
unit at the John Hunter Hospital as well. This of course is over and above 
the $5,000 which covers the John Hood AGFR Memorial Scholarship.

As part of Bupa’s commitment to help make a difference to the health and 
care of Australians, they have taken a more active role to provide health 
and care services to help their customers achieve and maintain optimal 
health.



Oral health is one of the cornerstones of overall health. It is also an area 
of healthcare where prevention is key, and prevention as they say, is better 
than cure. By practicing simple habits you not only improve your oral health 
and hygiene, you can also prevent many dental problems from arising. You 
may also save yourself significant time and money down the line.

With the launch of Bupa Dental, Bupa aims to partner with their customers 
through their oral health journey. They provide extensive oral health services 
including preventive, restorative and cosmetic services to you and your 
family, with dentists you can trust. All Bupa Dental clinics have the latest 
in dental technology and facilities, and provide the great customer service 
that you have come to expect from Bupa.

By the end of 2015 Bupa  Dental practices will have opened in Hobart, 
Adelaide, Brisbane and Sydney with many more openings planned for early 
2016.

Bupa Dental clinics welcome all patients, regardless of health fund 
arrangements and are accredited (National Safety and Quality Health 
Service Standards) reinforcing their commitment to an outstanding customer 
experience.

Bupa Dental is another tangible way Bupa are helping people live longer, 
healthier and happier lives.

If you haven’t already booked your accommodation or registered for the 
tournament in May we suggest you do it sooner rather than later. 

Remember you have to be fully paid up by the 28th February 2016 to qualify 
for the early bird regstration prize which is the refund of your registration 
fee. 

Whilst we are not in School Holiday time we suggest you start planning 
now as Port Stephens area can become congested and we would hate you 
to miss out on good accommodation.

Bill Pitt
Tournament Director


